Just FYI | requested it again.

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Larry Watts <watts.larry@gmail.com>

Date: Thu, Apr 18, 2024 at 11:46 AM

Subject: Re: Downtown

To: Eric Powell <Powell.eric@marshalltexas.net>, Terrell Smith
<smith.terrell@marshalltexas.net>

Good Afternoon,

I'm writing in follow up to my previous email requesting a copy of the bond for the downtown
sidewalk project. Is there someone else | should contact for a copy of this bond?

Thank You!
Larry Watts
(903) 930-2071

On Fri, Apr 12, 2024 at 5:18 PM Larry Watts <watts.larry@gmail.com> wrote:
Good Evening,

| hope all is well, when you have a moment will you please forward a copy of the bond for the
downtown sidewalk project.

Thank You!
Larry Watts
(903) 930-2071
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